
Doug Epperhart  
President   
Dean Pentcheff  
Vice President 

 
Kathleen Martin 
Secretary 

 
Louis Dominguez  
Treasurer  

 
 
 
March 18, 2021 
 
 
jeanalee.obergfell@lacity.org 
 
Via Email 
 
 

Re:   Motion to support proposed project at 3401 Patton Ave. 
 

 
Dear City Planning Staff: 
 
The following resolution was passed at the March 2021 Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council 
Board meeting: 
 

Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council supports approval of the 
proposed project at 3401 Patton Ave.  

 
Please contact Robin Rudisill, Chair of the CSPNC Planning Committee, at 310-721-2343 should 
you have any questions related to this letter. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
CC: 
Aksel Palacios 
aksel.palacios@lacity.org 
 
Camilla de Oliveira 
camilla@coliveiradesign.com 
 
Farid Pars 
rarid@coliveiradesign.com 
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